
 

 

 
Saxilby Waterfront Update for Full Council 

 
Wednesday 1 March 2023 

 

Saxilby Waterfront Working Group 
• We are gathering historical background information about the outbuildings along 

Bridge Street as part of the project plan and for planning consent.  
• The black metal tree seat has been delivered, is in the workshop and will be put 

in place by mid March by our grounds team.  
• The Conservation Volunteers (TCV) have replaced the trees along Bridge Street 

that did not survive the hot summer.   
• The memory branch sculpture is ready and a site visit is planned for next week. 
• The fund raising ‘valentine' themed tombola at the Co-op store raised a fantastic 

£161 towards the Waterfront.  
 
 
Recommendations 
To approve a quote for the replacement hawthorn/cherry trees  
To approve a quote from The Conservation Volunteers to plant the replacement 
trees along Bridge Street. 
To approve the proposal and cost of the new bespoke bus shelter for Queensway. 
  
For Full Council to approve the above recommendations (quotes on agenda 
in closed session) 
 
 

Saxilby Waterfront Festival Update for Full Council  
 

Plans for the festival are moving forward. Priorities have been the essential 
legislation for health and safety including road closures.  
• Two main sponsors and two smaller sponsors have been confirmed for the 

festival. We also have another three possible sponsors. 
• Two compares have been booked for the day. 
• Our Health and Safety Officer is the resident who was our Health and Safety 

Officer last year 
• An on-line booking system for stall holders is ready to go live in March  

 
Recommendations 
Full Council to approve the above expenditure for the Waterfront Festival on 2 
July 2023 (quotes on agenda in closed session) 


